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Comment on the LNG Export Proposal – Pieridae Energy seeking approval to export gas using the
 M&N pipeline.
 
This authorization of export contracts is not in the public interest. 

Basically Natural Gas sells for 3 to 4 times as much in foreign markets, driving up the
 domestic prices here and lowering our supply available for domestic use thereby weakening the
 American economy.

Also Natural Gas is really Methane which is a greenhouse gas 86 times more potent than
 CO2. Recent studies show that leaks of gas from drilling, transmission and distribution make it no
 better for the global environment than coal.  Plus there have been recent gas pipeline explosions…
very volatile gas.

Because of these and other issues, to produce and export natural gas endangers the health
 and welfare of the citizens of the United States and future generations. The science on climate
 change is unquestionable.
 
              Lastly the comment deadline should also be extended because there is "insufficient
 information to comment" as this proposal does not clearly state which pipeline projects would be
 necessary to achieve the needed gas supply for export and it does not clarify if this proposal would
 create a demand for additional pipeline construction.
 
                   Judith Phillips, US Citizen
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